VILLAGE OF NORTH UTICA

  801 South Clark Street

North Utica, IL 61373 




THE SCHEDULED OCTOBER 26, 2010

MEETING OF THE VILLAGE OF NORTH UTICA

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

HAS BEEN CANCELED.

A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE

VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

WILL BE HELD IN ITS’ PLACE

ON OCTOBER 26, 2010 AT 7:00 PM

Posted 10-22-10
Laurie A. Gbur

Village Clerk
